
835 The West Mall 

Toronto, ON M9B 6V9 

 

Catherine Carter 

Toronto District School Board 

Continuing & International Education 

Bathurst Heights ALC/John Polanyi CI 

640 Lawrence Ave West 

Toronto, Ontario M6A 1B1  

  

Dear Ms. Carter, 

SUBJECT: Application for Teaching English as a Second Language 

 

Please consider my application for entry to the 2017 Teaching English as a Second Language to the 

Toronto District School Board (TDSB). I expect to graduate from the University of British Columbia 

(UBC) in April 2017 with a Bachelor of Dental Science in Dental Hygiene. Prior to beginning my 

degree at UBC, I completed diploma level studies in Dental Hygiene at Confederation College. 

During that time I was placed on the Dean’s Honour Roll for my academic achievements (GPA 4.0). 

One of my greatest commitments is passion for learning and teaching. Whether helping patients to 

learn about oral care and coaching them to apply these skills properly or teaching language to 

students so they can connect with others, requires excellent communication and the ability to 

connect with people with varied backgrounds. As a dental hygienist, I have worked in a variety of 

diverse practice environments which I found truly enriching and inspiring. This has prepared me 

well to work in a similar setting as a language teacher. 

If you feel that I am a suitable candidate for your program, or have any questions, please feel free to 

contact me at (416) 321-3214 during the week after 4:00 pm or email me at ept583@gmail.com at 

your earliest convenience. I would welcome an interview to discuss my fit for the course of study 

offered by the TDSB. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Editha Tomaszewski 

Editha Tomaszewski 

Encl: Resume 
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